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Our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents enjoyed an afternoon of colouring this week, whilst listening to some

classic 60s tunes and sharing a cup of tea and chat.

Colouring pictures is such a great way to promote hand-eye coordination and some of our ladies and gents showed their artistic

side, with some beautiful shading.
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